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Congratulations, 2002 MCOATT Winners!

Dear Tara, 

It is my great pleasure to report that the COATT evaluation 
committee has unanimously voted to award you the 2002 Michigan 
Certificate for Outstanding Achievement in Teaching with 
Technology (MCOATT).  Your work was of very high quality and 
demonstrates your exemplary skill in using educational technology 
to improve student learning.  You should be extremely proud of 
your accomplishment! 

The COATT Executive Board would like to invite you and your guests to attend an awards ceremony on Friday, August 9th to honor your achievement.  I apologize for the short notice, but please let me know by Friday, August 2nd if you plan to attend. A separate announcement is attached indicating the time and location of the ceremony.  Be sure to mark your calendar! 

On behalf of the COATT Executive Board, congratulations on your 
outstanding achievement and best of luck as you continue your 
efforts as a "technology leader" in your school district. 

Sincerely, 

Consortium for Outstanding Achievement in Teaching with Technology 


Cecelia R. Dove 
PT3 Administrative Assistant 
Merit Network, Inc. 
http://www.merit.edu http://www.coatt.org 
Ph: (734) 764-9430      Fax: (734) 647-3185 [image: image1.wmf]
[image: image4.wmf]
The Consortium for Outstanding Achievement in Teaching With Technology
